Dear Parent/Guardian,

You will have received a copy of CCEA's Pre-School Transition Report for your child.

In order to evaluate the usefulness of the Report, we are asking for your opinion on the information contained in it. An online survey is available and can be found by clicking the link below:

## Parent/ Guardian Online Survey - Pre - School Transition Report

The survey will be available until 20<sup>th</sup> July 2024. Responses will be treated with the strictest of confidence and your feedback is much appreciated.

If you have any questions or require any assistance, please contact Siobhan O'Hagan, CCEA Data Science, Statistics and Research Unit, at <a href="mailto:sohagan@ccea.org.uk">sohagan@ccea.org.uk</a>.

Data Science, Statistics and Research **Council for the Curriculum, Examinations and Assessment** 29 Clarendon Road, Clarendon Dock, Belfast, BT1 3BG